
 

kikki.K has issued a recall on their Wooden Candle Holders sold in New Zealand, Australia, 
Singapore and online. 

 
Problem 

The candle holders may catch alight as the candle burns down and cause a fire or result in 
burns.  

Details 

kikki.K wooden candle holders sold at kikki.K stores and online at www.kikki-k.com from 25 
November 2013 to 18 May 2014. 

 Small - reference number 10556701  

 Large - reference number 10556601  

  

What to do 

Stop using the candle holders immediately and return them to your  local kikki.K store for a 
full refund of the purchase price.  

If you’d prefer to return the product via post, please contact kikki.K to arrange this free of 
charge.  

You will also receive a $20 gift voucher from kikki.K.   

 

Contact 

 
For further infornmation contact kikki-K by one of the following methods or visit your nearest 
kikki-K store :Phone 61 3 9645 6346 (Australia) Email info@kikki-k.com Website: www.kikki-
k.com  
 

 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

kikki.K Wooden Candle Holders 

 

 

Date issued:  03 July  2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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